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Important information regarding Flumist vaccine 
 

 

 

 Flumist vaccines will be expiring in February 2016! 

 Check the expiry dates on your Flumist vaccine stock. 

 Vaccines should not be administered after the expiry date. 

 Once expired, the vaccines should be removed from your fridge and returned to the 

Health Unit. 

 

 When returning vaccines, complete the Cold Chain Inventory/Vaccine Return form and 

attach to the package. 

 

 Children requiring a second dose may be given Fluzone or Fluviral if Flumist is not 

available. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call (519) 258-2146 ext 1121. 
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